
 
 
 
 

April 12, 2018 
 
 

To the Common Council, 
 

This letter is to recommend that we renew our single-source purchase of the Small Government License 
Agreement (SGELA) with Environmental Systems Research Institute, Inc. (ERSI). The City of West Allis 
has received public recognition for the strength of its Geographic Information Systems (GIS) program. A 
key vendor relationship supporting our GIS practice is with ESRI. This is the only vendor that sells the 
specific products and services we need for our existing ESRI GIS platform. We have been a customer of 
ESRI's since 2006 without any issues, and their commitment to help and support our needs has been 
outstanding without any incidents or issues. 

 
The terms, conditions and pricing of this agreement are consistent with the three year agreement we 
signed back in 2015. I respectfully request your approval to renew our agreement with ERSI. The 
funding to pay the 2018 portion of the agreement is contained within the IT operating budget. 

 
Thank you. 
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Tony Warkoczewski Patrick Walker 
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